
Meeting with Mayor of Albox
AUAN, 31st May 2008

Members of the AUAN committee met with the Mayor of Albox, Jose Navarro
on 26th of May to discuss progress on planning matters.
The content and immininent release of the PGOU for Albox was discussed as
was progress on the Sub Regional Plan for Alto Almanzora.
The meeting was cordial and informative and the AUAN committee would like
to publically acknowledge Sr. Navarro for his willingness to address our ques-
tions in an open manner.
Members, please check your email accounts for a full transcript of the meeting.


